From: dcollins.dc@gmail.com on behalf of Daniel Collins <dcollins@aclutx.org>

Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 11:56 AM

To: Bennett Stein

Cc: Dotty Griffith; Rebecca Robertson; Matthew Simpson

Subject: Fwd: Public information request re automatic license plate readers

The Tarrant County Sheriff's Office

Daniel Collins, public policy fellow
ACLU of Texas

Austin Office

Phone: (512) 478-7300 ext. 105
Cell: (915) 588-0360
deollins@aclutx.org

www.aclutx.org

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Jerry W. Rucker <JWRucker@tarrantcounty.com>

Date: Wed, Aug 1, 2012 at 3:52 PM

Subject: RE: Public information request re automatic license plate readers
To: Daniel Collins <dcollins@aclutx.org>

Mr. Collins,

The Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office does not have an automatic license plate reader system, and our agency has no
intention of purchasing this system in the future. As a result, the Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office is not in possession of
the records that you are requesting.

Jerry Rucker, CRM
Records Manager

Tarrant County Sheriff’s Office

(817) 884-3700

From: dcollins.dc@gmail.com [mailto:dcollins.dc@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Daniel Collins
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 12:01 PM

- 2030 -



To: Sheriff Records
Subject: Public information request re automatic license plate readers

Attached, please find a public information request regarding automatic license plate readers from the ACLU of
Texas. Thank you.

Daniel Collins
ACLU of Texas
Austin Office

Phone: (512) 478-7300 ext. 105

Cell: (915) 588-0360

deollins@aclutx.org

www.aclutx.org
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